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GLEN ROSE ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB
HOMECOMING PARADE/PEP RALLY REQUEST

To Whom it May Concern,

The Glen Rose Athletic Booster Club is requesting permission to have its yearly

Homecoming Parade/Pep Rally. The lineup time will begin at 5:00pm at Glen Rose High School,
with a parade start time of 6:00pm on Wednesday October 4", 2023.

The route will leave the high school parking lot and proceed down Stadium Dr. to Allen
Dr. After turning left onto Barnard St, it will continue through to the downtown square. The
parade will end on the Glen Rose square for a community-wide pep rally. Due to the parade
and activities, we will be requesting Somervell County Sherriff’s office to re-route, temporarily,
State Hwy 144 S traffic to Grace St. The anticipated duration of the detour should be 6:00-
6:45pm. We are also requesting barriers to be used during the event and to utilize these
barriers to help control traffic copying the same criteria as last year. Please let me know if you
need any further information from the GRABC or the Glen Rose ISD.. Thank you for your time
and consideration on this matter.

Regards,

Ricky Douglas
254-974-2128
grabc@rocketmail.com

GRABC Vice President



